| strongly urge the members of the House Special Committee on December 21, 2020, to support HR 3 and move to expel Rep.
Nearman from office. His actions on December 21st resulted in damage to the Capitol building and put many people at risk of
violence and contagion, leaving little doubt that Rep. Nearman has no regard for the law or the safety of his colleagues. Rep.
Nearman does not deserve to be in office. To keep the Capitol building and its occupants safe, he needs to be removed from office
per the Oregon constitution.



